
SIPC Disclosure

As a member of the Securities Investor Protection Corporation (SIPC), funds are available to meet 

customer claims up to a ceiling of $500,000, including a maximum of $250,000 for cash claims. Please 

note that you can obtain information about SIPC, including the SIPC brochure, by visiting the website 

www.sipc.org or by calling 202.371.8300.

Our clearing firm has purchased an additional insurance policy through a group of London Underwriters 

(with Lloyd's of London Syndicates as the Lead Underwriter) to supplement SIPC protection. This 

additional insurance policy becomes available to customers in the event that SIPC limits are exhausted. 

These amounts are subject to change so please contact support@m1finance.com to learn the most up to 

date coverage limits.
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